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As you are aware I adjourned the Inquiry on Friday 25 February in order to allow 

the submission of a number of outstanding documents.  
 
Network Rail should submit any documents no later than Friday 4 March and 

these should be accompanied by a covering letter explaining the purpose of each 
document, with any changes clearly identifiable.  The documents should be cross 

copied to Cambridge City Council and South Cambridge District Council. Any 
comments on the documents should be submitted to the Programme Officer 
Joanna.Vincent@gateleyhamer.com and copied to Network Rail no later than 11 

March.   Network Rail will have the right of reply and should submit any 
comments no later than 18 March.  No documents will be accepted after that 

date.  All documents will be posted on the inquiry website ( 
https://gateleyhamer-pi.com/en-gb/csie/inquiry-documents/ ). 
 

 
 I also note that the Greater Cambridge Biodiversity Supplementary Planning 

Document (SPD) was adopted by South Cambridgeshire District Council on 7 February 

2022 and by Cambridge City Council on 11 January 2022.  It is a material consideration 

in relation to this case.  Any comments in relation to the SPD should be submitted in 

accordance with the above timetable.  

 

Lesley Coffey  
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